
Next Step 
New Member & Inquirers Class  
at Avondale Presbyterian Church 
 

begins September 15, 2019 

 
 

Interested in becoming a part of the Avondale family? 

Interested in getting involved in the amazing work Avondale 
is doing in the community? 
Want to know more about the Presbyterian Church? 
 

Take the “Next Step:” and join us  

for this four-week series beginning September 15.  
  
New Member Class:  
September 15:  What's Your Story?  
September 22:  What does it mean to join a church? 
September 29:  What do I need to know about the Presbyterian Church? 
October 6:  How do I get involved? 
 
RSVP or questions to:   
Amanda at amandajshanks@gmail.com   
or Jessica in the Church Office 704-333-6194 x10. 

 
 
 

 Avondale Presbyterian Church 
 2821 Park Road, Charlotte, NC 28209 
 www.AvondalePresbyChurch.org 


